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Hello! 

 

I provide housing in Grants Pass for 4 lovely families. If your proposals are 

implemented, I will be selling my rentals and leaving the state of Oregon for a free 

state. Inflation and your endless regulations are making it nearly impossible to 

continue to do business in the beautiful state of Oregon.  

 

I hope you will reconsider your restrictive measures. Time and again, they have 

proven to make things worse for those who need affordable housing the most. We 

have only to turn to New York City and San Francisco to see the effects of similar 

measures.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Carol Hoon 


